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From: Compliance Operations <Compliance.Operations@acma.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 22 February 2024 1:32 PM
To:
Subject: Invitation to comment on use of devices to provide carriage services 

[SEC=OFFICIAL]
Attachments: invitation to comment.docx

AƩenƟon:  

Dear Sir, 

I am an inspector with the Australian CommunicaƟons and Media Authority, Australia’s regulator of 
radiocommunicaƟons, telecommunicaƟons and broadcasƟng. 

AƩached you will find correspondence which was sent to your postal address -  
, on 25 January 2024.  

I note that we are yet to receive a response. 

Please respond to this correspondence within 10 business days of the date of this email or contact me on the 
number below, should you wish to discuss the maƩer. 

Kind regards, 

Nic Jones 
Compliance Officer 
Monitoring and Compliance 
Licensing and Infrustrature Safeguards Branch 
Australian Communications and Media Authority 
T +61 3 9963 6749 
acma.gov.au 

The ACMA acknowledges the traditional owners of country 
throughout Australia and their continuing connection to land,  
culture and community. We pay our respects to elders past, present and future. 








